
 

 

SPHS Alumni Association Meeting 

Vencil Learning Center 

July 12, 2010 

 

Present for meeting: Suzy Harrison, Wanda Carter, Anna Carter, Drew Mullins, Peyton 

Gregory, Benny and Chub Crowder. 

 

The following information was discussed at the July 12 meeting. No action was taken 

since a quorum was not present. 

 

There were 36 graduates in the SPHS class of 2010. Since no graduates were attending 

Virginia Tech the Jones scholarship was not given for the 2009-2010 school year. 

However, three SPHS alumni are currently attending Virginia Tech on the Jones 

Scholarship. One SPHS students received the Jones Scholarship for four years and has 

graduated from Virginia Tech.  

 

2011 is scheduled as a Reunion and Alumni Association election year.  

 

The SPHS Website is up and running again and can be found at spdeacs.org. If you have 

information to add to the website please go to the feedback section of the website. 

 

Frank Kilgore has filed a freedom of information act request for all information the 

School Board has pertaining to school consolidation. He has some of this information at 

his office. 

 

Jim Short has 100 bricks from the old High School. Benny stated that they should be used 

for the greater good of the community. Teresa Vencil has shown an interest in using them 

at Estonoa. Suzy suggested using them at the Hillman House. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for October 11, 2010. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Peyton Gregory 


